
                                                                                   

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In the Autumn term we will be holding a Science week for the whole school.  Our theme this year will 
be ‘To Infinity and Beyond’.  We will be rocketing off to the National Space Centre on Tuesday 15th 
October 2024 with Years 1-6. With six interactive galleries, the UK’s largest planetarium, and the iconic 
42m high Rocket Tower, the award-winning National Space Centre is an out of this world experience.  
This will really engage the children with the Science curriculum and make it real and long lasting 
memory! 
 
We will be travelling on two coaches and will be leaving school at 9am and returning at 4:00pm.    Due 
to the increased costs of transport, this trip will cost £25 per child.  This will be available to pay for on 
ParentPay and you will be able to pay in instalments.  The children must wear school uniform and bring 
plenty to eat and drink in a bag that they can carry.  If your child is entitled to a free school dinner, 
please tick below if you would like this provided. 
 
Your child can take optional spending money of up to £5 to spend in the gift shop. Please ensure that 
this money is in a wallet, purse or somewhere safe to ensure it is not lost.  
 
 
Regards 
 
 

 
Mrs Turner 

 
 
 

 
 
I give permission for _____________________ (my child) to attend the visit to The National Space 
Centre on Tuesday 15th October 2024.  
 
 
Please tick as appropriate: 
 

I will pay £25 on ParentPay  
 
I would like a school packed lunch (PP children only) 

 
Signed:_________________________        Date:__________________________ 
 
Contact Number______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Fritchley CofE (Aided) Primary and Nursery School 
Church Street, Fritchley, Belper, DE56 2FQ Telephone: 01773 852216 
Email: enquiries@fritchley.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Rosie Turner    09.07.24 

 


